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November 2020 

Local Drainage Improvements – 7409 22 St SE  

 
 
To reduce the risk of flooding in your 
community, we will be installing a new catch 
basin and stormwater pipe from December 3rd 
to December 11th. 
 
While we continue to treat, test and deliver high 
quality water to Calgarians during the COVID-19 
pandemic, our capital construction programs are 
moving forward where possible. These 
construction projects are critical to supporting 
current and future development while also 
protecting our environment.  
 
As with all capital projects, our priority is the 
health, safety and well-being of citizens, staff and 
contractors. We continue to monitor and when 
required, put in place new measures and 
protocols to ensure public health is always 
protected.  
 
Background  
 
To alleviate localized flooding along 22 Street SE 
between 74 Avenue and 76 Avenue SE, the City 
is upgrading existing infrastructure.  
 
This project is part of the Local Drainage 
Improvements (LDI) program, which is an 
initiative that aims to better manage stormwater 
and/or run-off in smaller areas like alleyways. LDI 
projects include the construction of a new storm 
drain or catch basin.  
 

 
Project details  

• The contractor for this project is Volker Stevin. 

• Crews will install a 161 metre pipe and new 
catch basin to connect to the existing 
stormwater system. When this work is 
complete, crews will pave a portion of the 
back alley in spring 2021. 
 

Construction Impacts 

• Road closures will be required along back 
alley to accommodate the work. Traffic 
accommodations and detours will be in place.  

• Residents will not have access to the lane 
during construction 

• Underground work will begin December 3rd 
and is expected to be complete by December 
11th. 

• Noise and dust impacts will be monitored to 
fall within bylaw limits.  

• Work hours are Monday to Saturday from 7:00 
am to 7:00 pm.  

• For safety, the work site will be fenced, and 
access will be restricted to construction 
personnel only.  

• Waste and recycling bin collection will be 
moved from the back alley to 22 Street SE. 

 
More information 
 
Please contact 311 with any questions or 
concerns about this work. For more information 
on The City’s water infrastructure projects, visit 
calgary.ca/waterprojects.
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